
 

 

 

interested in becoming an Endorsed NEPBIS Trainer? 
 

 

Northeast Positive Behavioral Interventions and Supports 
(NEPBIS) Network  

is pleased to announce the next cohort of the 

NEPBIS TRAINING of TRAINERS 
 
The training of trainers (ToT) provides an in-depth opportunity to build your skills in training Positive 
Behavioral Interventions and Supports (PBIS) and access to a comprehensive support network. The 
comprehensive NEPBIS TOT develops and enhances new and existing trainers’ skills and experiences. 
 

We are currently seeking applications for the 8th ToT cadre. 
 

 

The TOT will consist of: 
 

 

Year 
1 

• 6 days of on-site TOT training at UConn  
o October 4-5, 2023; February 7-8, 2024; April 3-4, 2024 

• 3 days of observing and supporting team-based training events (Training sites and dates TBD) 

• Attendance at 1 Northeast PBIS conference  
 

 

Year 
2 

• 3 days of on-site TOT training at UConn (Dates TBD) 

• 3 days of leading and facilitating team-based training events (Training sites and dates TBD) 

• Attendance at 2 Northeast PBIS conferences 
 
 

Trainers will use NEPBIS training materials and engage in additional activities to achieve training competencies. 
 

 
Cost 

 

The cost of this two-year experience is $4,750.  
This includes all 9 on-site training days, along with individualized review and feedback for all 
assignments and requirements.  
Please note that a minimum number of participants must enroll in order for this training to take place. 
 

 

Upon successful completion, new trainers will:  
 

• Obtain endorsement as a Northeast PBIS trainer, and participate in ongoing TOT evaluation 
activities and booster trainings at Northeast PBIS Conferences to maintain endorsement,  

• Gain access to a comprehensive support network, including extensive training materials and 
structured mentoring, and  

• Build connections with partners at the district/agency, state, regional, and national levels.  
 

 

We are currently accepting applications for a limited number of participants. 
For more information NEPBIS TOT, please visit https://nepbis.org/becoming-a-nepbis-trainer/ 
or contact Susannah Everett at the Center for Behavioral Education and Research 
(susannah.everett@uconn.edu; 860.486.7972).  

       

 


